
Editorial 

From the editorial office we wish you and 
your Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal students well for 
the forthcoming school year. 

We are now in our 8th year of issue, and 
reports from a great many schools indicate that the 
journal is useful and that teachers find particularly 
helpful those articles that have been written by 
other teachers. This was, in fact, the reason why the 
journal was launched - to offer a medium whereby 
good practices could spread from teacher to teacher 
and from school to school. 

We hope that all of you will regard this 
editorial as a personal invitation to write in about 
your successful programs with groups of Aboriginal 
students. The form of communication does not matter -
we can accept and handle typescript, handwriting or 
recorded cassette. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Best wishes. 

Alt correspondence should be addressed to: 

The Editor, 
The Aboriginal Child at School, 
Schonelt Educational Research Centre, 
University of Queensland, St Lucia, 4067. 
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